
Construction is still
underway, so the building
will be closed, but meet us

on the playground for some
end of summer fun!

Please pop-in to join us!
When: August 12th
Time: 4:45p.m.-5:30p.m.
Where: Willow Brook
Playground & Field

Popsicles with the
Principals

Come meet the new 
Willow Brook 

Principal: Dr. Deckelman  
Assistant Principal: Mrs. Souza

We can‘t wait to
meet all of the Willow

Brook Wildcats!


